July 10, 2002

Mr. Noel Carroll
Managing Director
Green Plus Limited
Suite 2. 98 Mount Street
London W1Y SHF

Dear Noel:

I thought I would write to you to let you know about the progress we are making here
at The Palletline Centre. Tyburn Road Birmingham England in using the Green Plus
Catalyst to reduce emissions from the diesel forklifts here in our facility. As you
know, we employ 35 diesel forklifts in our operations inside a relatively closed
environment (our warchouse). As we told you the emissions from these forklifts
resulted in a difficult work environment for our employees as fumes were somewhat
trapped inside the building. Fortunately, because of testing at The Motor Industry
Research Association in Nuneaton by Green Plus Limited, the supervisor of the
MIRA tests referred us to you in our search for a solution to the emissions problem.

By applying the Green Plus Catalyst directly to the diesel fuel used in our forklifts we
have been able to drastically reduce emissions from the forklifts. This reduction in
emissions has dramatically improved the working environment for our employees.
The comment from the Operations Manager Colin Enticott is “There is a massive
improvement™

The Green Plus Catalyst has been highly effective in reducing emissions from our
diesel forklifts and improved the working environment.

We are extremely satisfied with the performance of the Green Plus Catalyst.

Regards,
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John Bonner
Site Services Manager.

cc.C.Enticott
L.Watkins.
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